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Churchyard Fund  
We have received a letter from the Treasurer to St Anne’s PCC thanking the Parish Council 

for its kind donation of £400 towards the upkeep of their churchyard. 

 

Christmas Trees 

The Christmas trees have been removed and the lighting has been collected from Wigan 

Council.  The fencing is still in place.  Hopefully, it will be removed over the weekend. 

 

Notice Board at Crooke Village 

The door to the notice board at Crooke Village has come off one of its hinges.  I am meeting 

the Caretaker tomorrow morning to discuss repairs. 

 

Loose Flags at Forest Fold 

A number of flags along the low wall which acts as the boundary between the road and the 

Parish Council’s site in Forest Fold have been dislodged.  I shall also be speaking to the 

Caretaker about the best way forward in relation to repairs. 

 

Vicarage Lane Fields Overage Agreement 

Our solicitor has now given Orica’s solicitor an undertaking that the Parish Council will pay 

his fees.  The transfer of funds (£1,500 + VAT) was agreed via delegated decision in 

consultation with the Chair and another councillor. 
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